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Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

November 25, 2010 
 
Supplemental Medicaid Payment for Qualified Nursing Facilities 
 
Effective December 1, 2010, the Department intends to submit a State Plan 
Amendment to allow for a one-time supplemental Medicaid payment to qualifying 
nursing facilities for nursing facility services provided to Program of All Inclusive 
Care (PACE) Medicaid clients in FY 2008-09.  This action will result in an 
aggregate increase in provider reimbursements in FY 2010-11 of approximately 
$635,000.  No state general funds will be used and aggregate payments to 
nursing facilities will not exceed federal upper payment limits for nursing facilities 
services. 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) in December 2010.   
 
Written comments may be addressed to:  

Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office 
Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
1570 Grant Street 
Denver, CO 80203. 

 


